Stapleford

STAPLEFORD - NACHINGWEA

Nachingwea LI N K N EWS

July 2024

THE Stapleford Link has been raising funds for various projects in
Nachingwea thanks to the generosity of our supporters. For example we
have had the May Bank Holiday lunch and the Quiz in the past couple of
months where we have received very generous donations.

The funds have now arrived in Nachingwea and are being distributed to
many projects.

S— B B S S . The Nachingwea Link
‘ Chair, Kevin Bushiri, has
 written to thank us:

“Thanks for the funds.
We have already given all
responsible people who
are supervising different
projects. They all give
their great thanks to you
all for the support. Special
thanks from our Priest in
charge Rev Yusuf
“© Shoton AWESOME 470 Masimosya and Assistant
Rev Nickson Kantaule.
They give their gratitude
to Link not only for
Sunday school's fund but
also for other projects.

Photos from top:
Nachingwea Link Chair
Kevin Bushiri (left) with
fund recipients.

(Left to right) Nickson
Kantaule, Madam Modesta
Millanzi, Sunday school
teacher and the Rev Yusuf
Masimosya.
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“We Nachingwea Link provide
our GREAT THANKS to you all for
the support you are always show us
tiredless. Under our leadership
every coin will be spent faithfully."

Once again we thank all our
generous donors - without your
help none of this would be possible.
The St Andrew’s Stapleford-
Nachingwea Link Committee

Photos from top:

Link Treasurer Siamini with Madam
Modesta Millanzi and the Rev Yusuf
| Masimosya.

- ﬁ; Kevin signing for receipt of the funds.

The Great Tanganyikan Adventure -
continued

IN the June Newsletter we told you
about Robert and Liz Claiborne-Dixon’s
plans to visit Tanzania in 2025.

Link Committee members met with
them recently, to discuss their initial
plans for the visit. They are pictured
here with Link Chair, Trish Maude.




